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Try Lacrosse - Free Clinics for Beginners 

fOODI YILL 

L A C R D 5 5 E 

Boys and girls of all ages are welcome to join Woodinville Lacrosse clinicians for an hour of 
lacrosse instruction on Sundays December 11th and 18th, from 12-lpm at Woodinville Sports 
Fields. 

We have a very dedicated and knowledgeable group of lacrosse enthusiasts eager to help you 
learn the game of lacrosse. Our staff includes former high school, college, and club players along 
with current youth, high school, and college coaches of both boy's and girl's lacrosse teams. 
Clinics are designed for beginning players. No experience or equipment is necessary. Come 
out, have a great time, and learn the game of lacrosse. 

Sunday, December 11th, 12pm-1 pm, Woodinville Sports Fields 
Sunday, December 18th, 12pm-lpm, Woodinville Sports Fields 

• RSVP at president@woodinvillelacrosse.com. Please include your player's name and 
grade level. 

The lacrosse season runs from March - May. Players in grades K-8 are divided into age groups 
for practices and games. Practices are held two times per week with games on Saturdays. 

www.woodinvillelacrosse.com 
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